
 
 

Announcement by Princess Maha Chakri Award Foundation 
Princess Maha Chakri Award 2023 recipients announcement 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
To commemorate the auspicious occasion of H.R.H. Princess Maha Chakri Sirindhorn’s 60th 

birthday anniversary in 2015, the Princess Maha Chakri Award Foundation has sought to 
commemorate outstanding teachers whose dedication and internationally recognised achievements 
have resulted in significant impact on the students’ lives and a better education system. 

The Princess Maha Chakri Award Foundation, in association with eleven Ministries of 
Education from all ASEAN countries and Timor- Leste, to each search and nominate an exceptional 
teacher worthy of the prestigious Princess Maha Chakri Award in the year 202 3 according to the 
selection guidelines stipulated by the Princess Maha Chakri Award Foundation. 

All nominees were formally approved at the Princess Maha Chakri Award General Meeting 
on 17th  April 2023. The PMCA Foundation is pleased to announce that the 2023 Princess Maha Chakri 
Award recipients are as follows. 

No. Name of Country Name of Award Recipient 
1 Brunei Darussalam  Mr. Mohamad Amir Irwan Bin Haji Moksin 
2 Cambodia Mrs. Hay Chakriya    
3 Indonesia Mrs. Harisdayani  
4 Lao PDR Mrs. Kimfueang Heuangmany 
5 Malaysia Mr. Saifulnizan Che Ismail 
6 Myanmar   Daw Aye Su Win  
7 The Phillipines   Mr. Jerwin O. Valencia 
8 Singapore Madam Chong Chew Luan Penny  
9 Thailand Mr. Niwat Ngerngammesuk 
10 Vietnam Mr. Nguyen Manh Hung   
11 Timor-Leste Ms. Filomena da Costa 

  This announcement was made on   18   April 2023 
  
 

    (Krissanapong Kirtikara) 
    Princess Maha Chakri Award Foundation Chairman 


